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All the groups of our school went to the sheeps in our local wood. 
Our class went to see the shepherdess on the 13th of September. 

The weather was 
beautiful. She told us 
many things about what 
sheep eat and what they 
do and how they obey 
the dog. She showed us 
pictures of fields where 
the sheep had been. 
Beautiful flowers were 
growing there. Later on 
we were allowed to 

walk between the sheep. You had to be very quiet and silent. A lot 
of sheep had colours on their back. The shepherdess told us about 
that and that these sheep were pregnant. The dogs name was Fly 
and he only listened to 
English commands 
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